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I am writing in strong opposition to HB 4080.  As a native Oregonian, living in the 

state for over 50 years, the passing of such a bill is completely against what Oregon 

stands for.  This bill allows the cruel over-killing of Oregon's wildlife.  It is 

unnecessary as Wildlife Services already has the power it needs to stop what is truly 

deemed as a predator.  It does not need additional power to kill without controls.   

Stop HB 4080. 


